TOWNSHIP OF GLOUCESTER
JUNE WORKSHOP
JUNE 5, 2017

Mr. Hutchison was absent.

PUBLIC PORTION:

Mr. Mercado opened the public portion.

There being no comment, the public portion was closed.

1.

DISCUSSION OF AMENDMENT TO CHAPTER 81 “NO PARKING ON
MASTER DRIVE - Captain Barton was present at the meeting. He stated that there has
been a request to limit the parking to one side of Masters Drive between the 100 and 500
buildings. This would be in Players Place I. This will be one the next meeting.

DISCUSSION OF CHAPTER 67A - PROPERTY MAINTENANCE,
AMENDMENT FOR PUBLIC SAFETY, HEALTH AND GENERAL WELFARE

a. Public Safety (Clean up with fines and property lien)
b.  Public Safety (Pool Safety for landlords)

c.  Generator Use as primary power source

This was pulled from the agenda at this time.

3.

DISCUSSION OF PROPOSED TRAFFIC WARNING FOR COUNTY ROADS
(SOMERDALE ROAD) — It was stated that this request came from the Chews Landing
Fire District. They have requested the township ok them putting up warning signals to
alert the residents when they would be coming out of the fire station with an emergency
vehicle. This will also need county approval as Somerdale road is a county road. The cost
of this will be covered by the Fire District.

DISCUSSION OF SHARED SERVICES AGREEMENT - EMS - MAINTENANCE
AND REPAIR - Mr. Cardis stated that this will be covered the same as our other Shared
Service Agreements for Repair and Maintenance of vehicles. He stated that we would
charge for time and materials and also an administration fee. He stated that the township
vehicles are the first priority.
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COUNCIL LIAISON REPORTS

Mr. Schmidt stated that he enjoyed the Memorial Day services.

Mrs. Winters stated that the caboose on Church Street will be open at various times through the
summer.

Mr. Mignone thanked all of Council for coming to the Field of Dreams game this past Saturday.

Mrs. Trotto reminded everyone that the “Relay For Life” will be held this coming Saturday, June
10, 2017.



